
Anonymous Anonymous 
 

This is absolutely absurd. Washingtonians should not be forced to switch to electric vehicles. I
understand wanting a better climate, but try something more realistic and reasonable such as
transitioning to hybrid vehicles. Find some middle ground here. Think of the people who will not be
able to afford to drive a car. I also believe taking away citizens right to choose which vehicle they
drive is a form of government control. Has anyone thought about with our state forcing people to
electric vehicles that the state will be in complete control of citizen's ability to drive? Examples of
this, shitting off power, controlling the times of day vehicles can be charged, tracking where the EV
technology cars are traveling. This is sickening. Why is this DOE's decision to impose law onto the
state? Why is this not being voted on?
As many people have said in their comments we are not California. Thirsting County and counties
north have the highest populations and are more democratic. If you look as the state as a whole
there are many more conservative people who are trying to live a quiet life in the PNW. We are not
lemmings of California, that's why most of us Washingtonians choose to NOT live in California. It
will be so refreshing once our dictator of a governor has been stripped of his powers of control and
we can go back to living as free people.


